March 9, 1989
Docket No. 50-601

MEMNORANDUM TO: James Conran, Assistant for CRGR Issues
Office of Analys?s and Evaluation of
Operational Data

FROM: Charles L. Miller, Director
Standardization and Non-Power Reactor
Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,
V and Special Projects
N¥fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: PRAFT SER REGARDING RESAR SP/90

Enclosed are 15 copies of my letter to Mr, W. J. Johnson, Manager of the Huclear
Safety Department, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, dated March v, 1989,
forwarding the staff's Draft SER (DSER) on various technical areas, including:

mechanical engineering
structural engineering
reactor systems

plant systems

fire protection

rediation protection
accident analysis

human factors engineering

These copies are being provided to inform the CRGR members and staff of our
progress in reviewing the PUA application,

The rest of the PDA application is presently under review, and the staff plans
to issue additional DSERs through July 1989, as necessary. The staff will
evaluate any additional input from Westinghouse and the KRCRS, and incorpovate
it into its final SER, schedule to be issued in October 1989,

Should CRER desire further information about our review, we will be pleased to
discuss it with tham,
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Charles L. Miller, Director
Standardization and Non-Power
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